
The PSAT-NMSQT (Preliminary Scholastic Aptitude Test – National Merit Scholarship 

Qualifying Test) will be administered on October 11, 2017.   

The PSAT is not administered on the campus of St Johns Virtual School but it is offered at your 

zoned brick and mortar school.  Space for testing is limited.  If you are interested in testing, 

please contact your zoned school now to register and reserve a space for testing.   

St Johns County students in the 10th grade do not pay a fee to test.  9th, 11th, and all Home 

Education students must pay a fee to receive a score report.   

 

While the PSAT is not required, below are some reasons why students should consider taking 

the test: 

 The PSAT is an indicator of performance on the SAT. 

 PSAT includes verbal, mathematics, and writing components that can help gauge 
strengths and weaknesses.  

 The PSAT helps assess academic skills necessary for college-level work.  

 The PSAT is used to qualify juniors for National Merit Scholars. 
 


